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Weekly Newsletter

Friday 16th September 2011
Friday 13th June 2014

.4Tue 
	PTA meetings and events for Your Diary 

	Fri 20th June
	Acorn’s trip to Stockley Farm

	Mon 23rd/ Tues 24th June
	Year 4 Castleton residential

	Wed 25th June
	Day trip to Castleton

	Fri  27th June
	Oak’s trip to Stockley Farm

	Tues 8th July
	Year 6 end of year performance

	Fri 11th July
	Sports Day 

	Saturday 12th July
	Summer Fair

***Please note the change of date ***

	Fri 18th July
	Year 6 Leavers Assembly


Attendance Figures Week Ending 6th June 2014

	Acorn
	98.9
	Oak
	88.6
	

	R1
	95.0
	R2
	87.1
	R3
	93.5

	1AB
	95.3
	1HW
	92.3
	1LO
	94.8

	2CC
	99.2
	2HB
	99.6
	2LT
	96.4

	3CP
	93.5
	3LO
	95.8
	3SK
	94.0

	4MG
	98.3
	4RA
	99.6
	4VK
	96.7

	5JD
	98.8
	5OB
	97.1
	5SK
	97.5

	6MW
	95.0
	6PM
	96.0
	6RM
	95.0


The attendance overall is 96  % (excluding Nursery)
Sponsored Walk
Thank you and well done to everyone for another fantastic Sponsored Walk.

The atmosphere was great and the costumes added to the carnival atmosphere.

Please return sponsor money to school by Friday 20th June.

Well done (
Well done Year 6 for organising the cake stall for after the Sponsored Walk. 

Ramadan

Please check your children’s book bags for a letter that went out this week about lunchtime arrangements for year 5 and 6 children during Ramadan. Thank you.
Parking

Please be mindful regarding where you park. Local residents have rung school with minor complaints about cars blocking their drive ways and inconsiderate parking. Please also remember not to park in front of the school premises, passages or gates. Thank you                         
Nursery News

We had an amazing time on our sponsored walk-all of the children looked great in their red and white clothes.

It is only seven sleeps until Oak’s trip to Stockley Farm! Please make sure children are in school no later than 9.00am on the Friday morning- the coach will be leaving soon after at 9.30am so be ready! If you haven’t already paid for the trip if you could please do so, it would be appreciated.

Reception News

The children are extremely excited considering they now have tadpoles thanks to Poppy, her Grandma and younger brother; they went pond dipping especially for them! We have been reading the book: ‘Growing Frogs’ and have also been learning about pond life. 

As well as making Father’s Day cards, we’ve been creating banners and flags for the sponsored walk around the park. 

Linked with our walk, we have been studying and locating Brazil. In phonics we are learning the sounds: ‘wh’ and ‘ph’ and the words ‘people’, ‘said’, ‘like’ and ‘so’.

Year 4 News

Congratulations to 4VK on a fantastic assembly, it was great.

PTA News

PTA Annual General Meeting - Tuesday 24th June at 7pm

Do come and join us to find out what the PTA (Parent Teacher Association) has been up to over the last year and what we have planned for the next.  We’ll also be voting in some lovely parents to take up various positions on our committee.  If you have any ideas for the PTA this is a good opportunity to share them.  Without the PTA we wouldn’t have school discos, summer and winter fairs, teddy bears picnics and book sales.  And without parents there would be no PTA.  We really hope you can grab half an hour to join us.  We’d love to see you all.     

PTA Summer Fair

Summer Fair Planning Meeting

We are starting to plan this year’s summer fair.  Everybody is welcome to come along and contribute ideas and time.  We are meeting on Monday 16th June in the Library (in the Year 5 Annexe) at 3.20pm.

This year’s ever popular event will be on Saturday 12th July.  There’ll be cream teas and stories, and second-hand toys for girls and boys, there are tombola treats and lots of sweets, and heaps of fun to be had in the sun.  (Or rain…this is Manchester…)  But we can’t do it without YOU!  Please contact Vicky McCarthy (mum of Maddie, Evie and Olivia) via the school office if you can help, even if you’ve just a few minutes to spare to help out on the day.  We don’t aim to raise tons of money at the summer Fair, the idea is to keep down the costs to families so we can all get together and enjoy ourselves.  

See you there! 
Calling all Facebook Fans!

The PTA has just launched its own page…

We’ll use it to update you about future events.  Find it at: Chorlton Park Primary PTA and give us a “like”

"Reminder to parents who have booked places on the CBBC Tours
The CBBC Tour Event is tomorrow
Due to popular demand four tour times been booked for Sat 14th June at 10.30am; 10.45am; 12.30 and 12.45pm.
 You all received confirmation of which tour you have been booked so please arrive 15 minutes before your tour time at the CBBC tour entrance and sign in with me, Su Vosper (Ned, year 4's Mum) to join your group.  I will be wearing a name badge so you can find me.  Please also ensure that children have any snacks / drinks they need and that you are there to collect your child promptly after the tour (which will last 90 minutes in total).
 In the meantime, if you are unsure about the time of your tour or have any other queries please contact me on 07875 236116.
 
Thanks and look forward to seeing you on the 14th June!  Su

Year 6 News

Our brilliant year 6 classes are  working hard to perfect their ‘Alice in Wonderland’ production. Hopefully it will go well and good luck year 6 on your final show, put in all your effort and be absolutely amazing!

Sunny Weather!

Thankfully, this week’s weather has been lovely and sunny! If this good weather continues, the children will be going out into the field more often at playtime, lunchtimes and for PPA. Please make sure your child brings sun cream, sunglasses/sun hats (optional) .  

Email head@chorltonpark.manchester.sch.uk 


You can also read this newsletter online at www.chorltonpark.manchester.sch.uk
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